Minutes for December 11, 2024, Vietham Veterans of America Chapter 279

The regular meeting of VVA Chapter 279 was called to order by President Hester at 1800
hours. President Hester led the Pledge of Allegiance. Officers present were President
Hester, Vice President Joe Manigamelli, Treasure Haase and Secretary Halbkat. There were
4 officers and 34 members present. We had a quorum.

Secretary Report: Report was sent to all members via email. George Abbott made a motion
to approve as written and was seconded by Dick Rowe. Motion approved unanimously.

All other business will be carried over to the January Meeting on Wednesday, January 8th,
2025.

Joe Manigamelli made the motion to adjourn and seconded by everyone.

After the short meeting the chapter had their annual Christmas potluck dinner. Plenty of
food and everyone enjoyed themselves. A great thank you to everyone that brought food
and helped clean up afterwards.

Terry Hester



